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Young Voices 
 

Some of our year 5 & 6 pupils made their way up to 

the O2 Arena this week for the Young Voices 

Concert.  Around 9,000 children from schools took 

part in the event and despite it being a very long day, 

getting back to the school at 11:45pm, a great time 

was had by all singing their hearts out to all the songs 

they have been practising with Mr Miles.    

 
 

Class Weekly Winners 
 

Attendance: Voyager Class: 98.57% 
Home Reading: Columbia Class: 72% 
 

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Chislet: 567 points 
Overall House Winner: Tilmanstone: 436 points 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

Discovery 
Tayce – for his enthusiasm to share ideas during 
group learning. 
Ronnie – for a detailed, well present piece of 
writing. 
 

Voyager 
Olivia-Rose & Chance – fantastically fluent reading. 
 

Challenger 
Challenger Class – their fantastic Roman assembly. 
 

Columbia 
Mercedes - for her hard work this week creating an 
amazing piece of writing. 
Leo- for his perseverance in his artwork creating an 
excellent silhouette painting 
 

Dates for your diary Term 3 
 

Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 22nd January 
Year 2 Leeds Castle Enrichment – 23rd January 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 29th January 
Year 1 Wingham Wildlife Enrichment – 30th January 
Year 4 Live Sporting Event – 3rd February 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 5th February 
Term 3 End – 9th February 
Term 4 Start – 19th February 
Year 5 & 6 French Trip – 28th February 
 

Year 3 Canterbury Cathedral 
 

We have kicked off the new year with the first of our 
enrichment experiences with the year 3 pupils at 
Canterbury Cathedral.  The children came back 
buzzing with excitement, they had a great day, starting 
off the day with a Viking themed trail around the 
cathedral, enacting out scenes from that era.  They 
then proceeded to the activity room where they had 
some fun creating glass stained windows among other 
activities.   

Challenger Class Assembly 
 

Thank you to those parents who came to school on 
Thursday to watch the Challenger Class assembly.  It 
seems such a long time since we have had class 
assemblies and Challenger were fantastic, setting the 
bar very high for when the other classes perform 
their assemblies throughout the school year, well 
done! 

Attendance 
 

As a school we have noticed a significant overall 
improvement in pupil’s attendance.  The school office 
has mentioned parents are voicing concerns about 
their child’s attendance record when calling up if they 
are feeling unwell.  Please remember if your child is 
feeling under the weather, but you feel they would 
be well enough to be in school with medication, this 
can always be brought to the school office to arrange.   
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Young Voices Concert 
 

Canterbury Cathedral 


